
Village of Iola
        Regular Meeting
  January  3, 2022   6:30 P.M.

Meeting called to order by Victor Mitchell
                        Absent
 Trustees attended:                             Lloyd Weidner
Chad Smith
Chirs Scott
Michael Butts
Michael Bryant

Village Clerk Carol Oestreich and Treasurer Elise Budde Present 
 
 Reading of minutes of the regular meeting December 6, 2021 Motion was made to approve by Michael 
Butts and  Chad Smith 2nd      . All in favor.

Treasury report was read and passed around.  Motion was made to approve by Michael Bryant and 
Chris Scott   2nd  

Old Business
Update on Sludge removal. Greg Beard with Beard Septic will be removing the sludge and hauling to 
Louisville lagoon. This will be done in January. After this is completed  Robert  Rigsley will replace 
the filters and our sewer system should be in good shape.  

Discussion about getting water back to  Tony Prather and starting that project.  Motion was made by 
Michael Butts and Chad Smith 2nd.   
   
New Business
There was discussion on replacing trustee Lloyd Weidner since he has moved.   We will get an update 
at next meeting of a possible replacement.  

There was discussion on finding personnel for  road maintenance .  There was interest from the 
Larkinsburg township worker , Bill Krantz to also do the Village roads.  After discussion  it was decide 
that this would be a good fit.  If our tractor was unable to do some jobs its possible to utilize their larger 
equipment with the same operator.  The village still has a contract agreement in place with Larkinsburg. 
Motion was made by Chad Smith and 2nd Michael Butts.  All in favor.

Motion was made to pay monthly bills by Michael Bryant  and Chad Smith  2nd.

Motion to adjourn was made by Chis Scott  and Micheal Bryant 2nd. 
 
Village Clerk

Carol Oestreich


